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Dear Mr. Cyr, 

Email Address: info@yannouthhospitalfoundation.ca 
Website: www.yannouthhospitalfoundation.ca 

Facebook.com/yannouthhospitalfoundation 

RECEIVED 

MAR 1 1 2020 

March 2, 2020 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Yarmouth Hospital Foundation I would like to express 
our sincere thanks and appreciation to the Municipality of Clare for the donation of $5,000.00 in 
tribute to Dr. Alban Comeau. 

This year, the Foundation has committed to purchase $673,000 in equipment impacting services 
in eleven departments within the Yarmouth Regional Hospital (serving Yarmouth, Digby & 
Shelburne counties). 

Because of the generosity of the Municipality of Clare we are much closer to reaching our target. 
Thank you once again for your support and your confidence in our work. 
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1� P'aulette Sweeney-Goodwin 
Managing Director 
Yarmouth Hospital Foundation 


